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Chair Reynolds and the Members of the House Early Childhood and Human 

Services: 

  

We are supporting HB4086. 

  

Our organization does mental and behavioral health therapy and supports through 

outpatient, day treatment and behavioral rehabilitations services and works with 

children and families the communities of the Columbia River Gorge 

  

This bill would encourage consideration of a system that works better and is more 

responsive for youth and which will incentivize our staff to stay with our agency 

longer, and develop these types of important relationships which lead to successful 

outcomes. 

  

Please support this important legislation today. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

        Melanie Kelly, LCSW, CSOTP, CADC II 

 The Next Door 

 

 

 


